From: Charlette Epifanio

To: Mary Gourley
Subject: Public Comment Support Citywide RV and Car Permit Parking
Date: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 6:17:16 PM

To Sebastopol City Council

I do not want RV Campers on Streets of Sebastopol. RVs must be removed from Morris, Laguna Parkway and

Sunset.
I am in support of Citywide RV and Car Permit Parking. Cars as well as RVs should be permitted. RVs on Morris

and adjacent streets all need be removed for public, business and adjacent neighborhood safety.

Sincerely,
Charlette Epifanio

Sent from my iPhone





